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Joint Statement of BIO, AAU, ACE, APLU, AUTM and COGR  

on the Supreme Court Decision in Stanford v. Roche 

 

Earlier today, the United States Supreme Court issued its opinion in the appeal of Stanford 

University against Roche Diagnostics. This case is of significant interest to the Biotechnology 

Industry Organization (BIO), Association of American Universities (AAU), American Council 

on Education (ACE), Association of Public and Land-grant Universities (APLU), Association of 

University Technology Managers (AUTM), and Council on Governmental Relations (COGR) 

because of its potential impact on university technology transfer, on development and 

commercialization of university-generated basic technology, and on scientific collaborations 

between university and private-sector scientists.  

 

The biotechnology industry and the university community rely on effective collaborations to 

make the products of their research and development efforts available to the public.  The 

university’s mission of the discovery and dissemination of new knowledge is complementary to 

the biotechnology industry’s mission of translating basic science into products to benefit 

patients, farmers, and consumers. The discoveries arising from university research are most 

efficiently transformed into valuable new products with the participation of companies willing to 

invest in the long development process that is often necessary to bring new products to market. 

 

By all accounts, the U.S. system of public-private technology transfer that was established under 

the 1980 Bayh-Dole Act has been extraordinarily successful in moving university discoveries 

from experimental laboratories to the marketplace through collaborations with private industry. 

This system has provided a rich return on public funding for basic research, in the form of 

countless innovative products that today benefit consumers, create jobs, and contribute to U.S. 

technological leadership internationally.   

 

Although BIO and the undersigned higher education associations held different views on the 

Stanford v. Roche case, the organizations are united in the desire to ensure that the U.S. 

technology transfer system continues to generate these public benefits through the robust 

provisions of the Bayh-Dole statute.  We are committed to working together in light of the 

Supreme Court’s decision to ensure the continued vibrancy of public-private partnerships and 

success of our shared objectives.  
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